
APPLY TO THE

TASK FORCE

Be on a team with other
area stakeholders to hear
from housing experts and
examine local data  to
create a set of
recommendations toward
meeting the city's short
and long-term housing
needs.  The deadline to
apply is noon on March 1,
2021.

As city officials plan for the future of housing in White Bear Lake, they are seeking a
diverse group of local stakeholders to participate in a housing task force that will create
a set of recommendations about housing policy, programs and priorities for the city
council to consider.  Additionally, as a part of the process, community members are
being asked to share their perspectives in a community housing survey.  

Visit whitebearlake.org/housing to watch the housing video, take the survey and apply
for the task force. The deadline to apply to is noon on March 1, 2021.

TAKE THE

SURVEY

If you live in White Bear
Lake, we want to hear
from  you!  Responses to
the survey will help
inform future housing
policies, programs and
priorities

Help Plan for the future of housing in White Bear Lake!

Learn more at whitebearlake.org/housing


